Religions for Peace >> Europe

Dear Rev Dr Olav Tveit,

I would like to express my congratulations, also on behalf of *Religions for Peace Europe*, for the blessed 70^ Anniversary of the *World Council of Churches*. I wish you all the best in his mission and assure our desire of cooperation in the delicate and necessary commitment in fostering reconciliation between religions and peace among peoples.

Yours Sincerely

Rome, 25/06/2018

DOTT. LUIGI DE SALVIA President of *Religions for Peace Europe Via di Porta Castello 33, 00193 Roma* Tel. +393332731245 <u>luigidesalvia@icloud.com</u>